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Flash Traffic
Number:   04-02-14            Date:
04/13/2014
Subject: Secretary of the Navy to Visit
Tempe
-------------------------------------------------------------------
------------------------------
The Secretary of the Navy, Ray Maybus, will be speaking at the
Tempe Center for the Arts as part of the Wrigley Lecture Series on
Thursday, April 24th. A reception with the Secretary will be held at
9:00am followed by a lecture from 10:00-11:30 am. Secretary
Maybus will discuss the importance of the global presence of the
Navy and Marine Corps in maintaining and promoting energy
security.
 
Please feel free to forward along details to you and your entire
network of veterans, service members, and military families.
 
Further details and an RSVP form for this event can be found here:
http://sustainability.asu.edu/events/rsvp/ray-mabus
 
 

Chuck Emmett
Communications Officer, Perch Base, USSVI

communications@perch-base.org
602-448-3873

 

mailto:chuckster41@cox.net
mailto:chuckster41@cox.net
mailto:communications@perch-base.org


 


